
Home learning week 34 

Thank you for the egg boxes and tubes, there is still time to send them in by Monday at the 

latest. 

This week we have done lots of Pirate challenges in preparation for our Pirate Day on 

Tuesday 9th July. The children enjoyed their first sports day and it was so good to see them 

try their best and celebrate in their family groups!  

Please can we have all guided reading books returned into school next week. I will be setting 

some reading challenges for the last couple of weeks of term, for you to keep over the 

summer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend!  

 

 

 

Home learning 

Pirate Day 

To celebrate work that the children in Codden and Tarka have done in class about Pirates 

we will be having a Pirate Fun afternoon on Tuesday 9th July.  During the afternoon the 

children will take part in a range of pirate activities such as walk the plank, a treasure 

hunt, pirate parachute games and a water relay!  They will end the afternoon with a story 

and pirate cakes and biscuits that the children will make in class. 

If your child would like to they may bring in some shorts and a t-shirt in a named carrier 

bag to wear for the afternoon; if your child has a pirate costume that they would like to 

wear then that is also fine but please, please don't buy anything especially for the day. 

We will be making all pirate props in class such as hats, eye patches, parrots and 

telescopes! 

We are all looking forward to this fun and exciting afternoon! 

Arts week – Weds 10th – Weds 17th July 

During Arts week the children will be taking part in a range of messy and creative 

activities.  Please could all children bring in some old clothes and a painting shirt (adults 

button up shirt worn back to front works well or an adult t shirt) to keep in school during 

the week in a named carrier bag. We will be using acrylic paint which doesn’t wash off 

clothes so please ensure that these are clothes that can get messy!  We would also be 

grateful of donations of newspapers to cover the tables. 

Thank you for your support 

 

 

 

 


